Thursday 13th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

## RE: Year 1 Trip Brockwell Park

In science, children in Year 1 have been learning about living things including humans, animals and plants. Part of their learning involves exploring a wide range of plants and trees. Therefore, we would like to take the children to visit the walled garden in Brockwell Park on **Friday 28<sup>th</sup> June**.

We plan to leave school at 10.00am to travel to Brockwell Park on the bus. The children will spend time in the garden as well as the 'splash and play' section which links to our topic 'at the seaside'. Then, we will eat lunch and play games until 12.45pm when we will start our journey back to school.

This trip is free to attend. Please give permission online, via Scopay, before Friday 21st June.

Children will require a packed lunch. Packed lunches brought from home should contain a selection of healthy food and no glass bottles. If you require a packed lunch provided by the school, please inform the school using Scopay (Tucasi). The school will not provide a lunch unless it has been ordered and children who do not have a packed lunch will not be able to attend the trip.

To stay safe, all children must follow the school rules. If your child's teacher determines that are not able to do this, on a consistent basis, you may be required to accompany them on the trip.

If you would like to volunteer to accompany us on the trip, please use the following link to give us your details: https://forms.gle/Z88QMNVWbrhLZN497

Children are permitted to wear their own clothes although sensible shoes, or trainers, must be worn for walking and sports activities. If we are fortunate to have good weather, children should bring a water bottle, sunhat and sunscreen. Please ensure your child remembers to bring a rucksack in order to carry these items and their packed lunch (from home or provided by school if needed).

Yours sincerely,

Ms. G Thomas & Mr E Serra Year 1 Class Teachers

## **BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS**

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Stockwell Primary School Stockwell Road London SW9 9TG Tel: 02072747687

Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher
Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL
Acting Head of School

Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS

